
 
Meeting Minutes 
March 25, 2019 

 
 

• Call to Order: 
 Michael Delfino, Jay Murphy and Christie Vaillancourt 
 

• Vouchers to be Approved: 
Ms. Vaillancourt motioned to accept all vouchers.  The motion was seconded by Mr. 
Delfino and carried 3-0 

  
• Minutes to be Approved: 

January 30, 2019 
Mr. Delfino motioned to approve the Minutes.  The motion was seconded by Ms. 
Vaillancourt and carried 3-0 
 

• Old Business 
Plastic Bag Ban Follow-Up 
Green Hudson proposed the ban to the Board of Selectmen which will be effective June 
1, 2020.  Kelli met with Pam Helinek and Tom Moses on March 25 and  Pam will ask the 
Conservation Commission to sponsor the warrant article.  Conservation will do the 
enforcement and the Health Department will monitor the commercial establishments they 
already inspects.   
 
Recycling and Sustainability Committee 
The Board of Selectmen appointed the members of the Committeee.  The first meeting 
will be held on Tuesday, March 26 and they will determine when and how often they 
meet.  Jay will be Mike’s backup if need. 
 

 Hazardous Waste Day 
Green Hudson would like to hand out flyers for the HeatSmart program and energy 
audits.  Kelli and Eddie will be in attendance 

 
 BP Update 
 BP expects DEP approval in May and is looking at Spring 2020 to begin construction.  

 
Our next meeting will be held on Monday, May 13 at 5:30PM 
 

• Adjournment at 6:00 PM 
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